
Dear Members,

 

The Reserve Bank of India has issued circular RBI/2022-2023/90 No 10 regarding international

Trade Settlement in Indian Rupees (INR) which was already circulated to our members.

To view (click here)

 

In continuation to the above Circular, we have been informed by Ministry of Commerce about

the Indian AD banks to which approvals have been conveyed to open Special Rupee Vostro

Accounts (SVRA) of correspondent bank/s of the partner trading country. To view the list of Banks

(click here)

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy CEO

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021

Tel. No.: 91 22 22023225/9295

MOB: +91 9819710597
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